
Bulletin No.: PIT5341B

Date: Nov-2016

Subject: Disabling Auto Door Locks

Models: 2015-2017 Cadillac Escalade Models

2015-2017 Chevrolet Silverado, Suburban, Tahoe

2014 Chevrolet Silverado 1500

2015-2017 GMC Sierra, Yukon Models

2014 GMC Sierra 1500

This PI was superseded to add 2017 Models. Please discard PIT5341A.

Condition/Concern

Some owners may request the auto door lock feature be disable and/or they cannot find an auto door lock off selection in vehicle settings.
 

 The auto door 

locking feature has been standard since 2005 model year and all BCMs (Body Control Modules) are programmed from the factory to lock all doors when the 

transmission is shifted into gear or with vehicle speed.
 

Recommendation/Instructions

There is no selection in vehicle settings and no BCM calibrations released to disable the auto door locking feature.

Note:  Please be aware that these models have a unique double pull inside door handle that will unlock and open the door.
 

 The first pull of the inside door 

handle will unlock the door and the second pull will open the door.
   

GM bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians, NOT a "do-it-yourselfer".  They are written to inform these technicians of conditions that may 

occur on some vehicles, or to provide information that could assist in the proper service of a vehicle.  Properly trained technicians have the equipment, tools, 

safety instructions, and know-how to do a job properly and safely.  If a condition is described, DO NOT assume that the bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that 

your vehicle will have that condition.  See your GM dealer for information on whether your vehicle may benefit from the information.

WE SUPPORT VOLUNTARY TECHNICIAN CERTIFICATION
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